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Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,
“It is more blessed to give than to receive.” Acts 20:35b

“What Will You Give Jesus this Holiday Season?” was the theme of our Christmas Program this year. The program
reflected on the gifts of Hannah (her son), Mary of Bethany (perfume), the widow in the temple (two mites), and the wise men
(gold, frankincense, and myrrh) and challenged all those who attended the Christmas Service to give to the Lord. At the end of

-the service, we were excited to give a pillow to everyone. We had a lot of children this year, and they also received afreat bag.
Handing out the gifts is always fun because “it is more blessed to give than to receive.”

i

“But we will give ourselves continually to prayer, and to the ministry of the word.” Acts 6:4

“Pray More in 2015 is the theme for our Old Year Service. The Old Year Service is usually well attended and a
wonderful time to share the gospel and challenge Christians to grow. At the end of the service, we will pray in the New Year
~ asking all to commit to “Pray More im2015. Throughout the year we wiil be keeping a journai of prayer requests and
memorizing a verse each week about prayer. ;

Truly 2015 is a New Year of opportunities to give to the Lord. Together I know we will seek to “give ourselves
continually to prayer and to the ministry of the word.” Thank-you for helping me give to the Lord here in Grenada.

Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada,
Carrie Mathena
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